
Tuesday, October 30, 2018  

Faculty Section 
Group D has duty this week. 

 

 
TEACHERS: 

 You may begin entering grades.  Grades must be completed 

before 2:45 pm, Monday, November 5.   

 Remember to grade your Department Aides and Academic 

Tutors.  Please save your grades and comments.   

 Double check to see if you have missed issuing a grade or 

comment for anyone, then publish. 

 Each student must have at least one comment. 

Attendance Matters:  

Every School Day COUNTS 

towards your diploma! 

Senior students:  Sierra Vista High School is hosting a Financial Aid Hands-
on Workshop this Saturday, November 3 from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. in 
rooms 411 & 412. Be ready to fill out the Free Financial aid application. Please 
come with your 2017 income tax returns. For questions, see Mrs. Sandra 
Anaya in the Career Center or see your counselor.  

Seniors applying to 4-year universities, Do you need help filling out your 
admission applications to the Cal State Universities, UC System universities, 
or private colleges? Please inquire with your counselor on signing up to one of 
the many admission application workshops that are happening now and any 

upcoming future workshops.  

October 31st—Costume Contest  
 

November 2nd—Minimum Day 
 

November 2nd—Día de los Muertos (Spanish Quad 5-7pm) 
 

November 9th—Beastly Dons vs Staff annual basketball game (Gym @ 3:15) 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Attention all Dons!! The 6th Annual SVHS Old School Staff vs the Beastly 
Dons Girls Basketball Team Game will be next Friday, November 9th @ 3:15 
in the SVHS Gym.  Tickets go on sale today!! The cost is $3 Pre-sale and $5 
at the door.  You can buy your tickets from any of the Beastly Dons players, 
staff/teacher players, or in room 318.  There will be food, a DJ, games, and 
prizes!! Playing for the SVHS Old School Staff team are: Ms. Pitman, Mr. 
Marquez, Mr. Fong, Ms. Mama Diaz, Ms. Rosewitz, Ms. Rios, Mr. Peῆa, Mr. 
Cuevas, Mr. Pratt, Mr. Farley, Coach Castillo, Coach Steve Sanchez, Mr. 
Prehn, Coach Guerrero, Coach Ledesma-Duckering, Coach E. Sanchez, Mr. 
Lujan, Mr. Perez, Mr. Aparicio. Joining us from SVJHS: Ms. Lavine, Mr. 
Rodriguez, Mr. Lopez, and Mr. Naito!!  Come out and support your favorite 
Beastly Don or your favorite Old School Staff player!! See you there!! 

Students currently in or are interested in joining the Solar Cup Team for this 
year must attend a meeting in Room 514, Mrs. Self’s room at lunch this 
Wednesday, October 31st. Important details will be presented to you during 
this meeting and commitments to the team will be explained. 

CLUBS & ACTIVITIES 

Attention ALL students who may need tutoring in math and science after 
school hours. The High School Referral Program at Mt. San Antonio College 
has FREE Math and Science tutoring on Mondays and Tuesdays from 4:00 -
7:00 pm. They can also help you study for an exam or help you with your 

homework. See the Career Center or your Counselor for more information.  

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Attention seniors and juniors who are undocumented, DACA recipients, or 

students who qualify for AB 540: 

Please come to the Career Center to sign-up with Ms. Michelle Svider or Mrs. 
Sandra Anaya for an informative workshop happening soon. See you 
counselor also for information.  The topics discussed will be the following: 

 Higher Education Options for undocumented youth 

 In-State Tuition Costs through AB 540, AB 2000, & SB 68 

 Financial Aid Opportunities (e.g. CA Dream Act, TheDream.US 

Scholarship, etc.) 

 Mt. SAC’s DREAM Program Resources  

 DACA Updates 

 How to distinguish CA Dream Act, TheDream.US, Mt. SAC’s DREAM 

Program, & DACA 

Any students attending Friday’s AP Science Club field trip to Universal Studios 
needs to attend a mandatory brunch meeting in room 513 today. 

WE Club meeting  tomorrow in room 505 during lunch! New members are 

always welcome. 

Do you want to dance Norteñas & Cumbias? If so, attend Dia de los Muertos 
celebration, November 2nd from 5-7pm. Our Spanish music band club will be 

performing. Get your boot on!  

¿Quieres bailar Norteñas y cumbias? Asiste a la celebración del Dia de los 

Muertos, el 2 de noviembre de las 5-7pm. Nuestro club de música tocará. 
¡Ponte las botas y el sombrero! 

Three days until the big Day of the Dead celebration! Are you ready to make 
some memories for the books? Invite your family, friends or even your 
neighbors for the celebration of the year. Stop by your favorite altar and 
remember to bring money. You wont want to miss out on the fun, music and 
fun. 


